
 

Consultation on the proposed extension of age range at Ewhurst C of E Infant School 

Consultation Response Form 
 

We now want to hear your comments on the proposal to extend the age range at Ewhurst C of E 

Infant School so that it would become Ewhurst C of E Primary School from September 2026.  

 

1. Do you support the proposal to extend the age range at Ewhurst C of E Infant School? 
 

      
 
 
 

 

I support the proposal  

I do not support the proposal  

I am unsure  
 
 
 

Please use this space to provide any comments if you wish 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Consultation on the proposed extension of age range at Ewhurst C of E Infant School 

To help with our analysis of responses, please tell us whether you are: 

 

A parent/carer of a child at Ewhurst CE Infant  

A parent/carer of a child who is considering attending the school in the 

future 

 

Staff member at Ewhurst CE Infant School  

A Governor of Ewhurst CE Infant School  

A resident living close to Ewhurst CE Infant School  

Any local government elected member or partner agencies  

Other link to Ewhurst CE Infant School - please specify below  

Other relationship – please specify below  

 

Please explain your other link or relationship to the school:  

 

  

 

 

 

Thank you for giving us your opinion on this proposal.  

 

Please return this form to us either by email to schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk 
 

Or by post to:  

Ewhurst CE Infant Proposal 
Education Place Planning  
Victoria Gate 
Chobham Road 
Woking 
GU216JD  
 
 

mailto:schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk

